Martha Sara
Wins Summer

D.C. Internship

Martha Sara, a native from the
Bethel area, has been selected to
participate in a summer intern
program in Washington, D.C.

She is one of 400 college stu-
dents nationwide in the program
who will be working in a federal
agency this summer. The pmcfram
is designed to get college students
involved in operations of the
government and to give them a
first-hand look at how federal
programs are rumn.

A registered nurse, ‘Miss Sara
will be working in the Veteran’s
Administration Hospital there.
She is currently at the University
of Alaska working on a Bachelor’s
Degree in sociology and plans to
finish in the fall.

Selections were based on su-
perior scholastic ability and lead-
ership qualities. In addition to
their work, the students will be
attending seminars.



